
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
TOMAHAWK REA TRANSITION TO FORTISALBERTA UPDATE 

 

We want to update you about the sale to FortisAlberta. Both companies have submitted the 

required regulatory applications to complete the transfer. The original completion target was 

July 9, 2024. 

 

The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) issued a statement on our application on June 26, 2024, 

indicating that no further process is necessary and considers the record of our proceeding to be 

closed. The AUC aims to issue a decision in this proceeding before our July 9, 2024, deadline. 

The sale will be delayed slightly due to the extended process, but provisions have been made 

for the new timing.  

 

Starting from July 9, 2024, we will enter into a short-term Distribution System Operator (DSO) 

Agreement with Fortis and a Regulated Rate Operator (RRO) Agreement with EPCOR. 

Distribution costs are expected to remain relatively unchanged until the sale is finalized. The 

scheduled meter switch-out on July 9, 2024, will proceed as planned. 

 

In the meantime, you can still reach out to the Tomahawk REA office with any questions or 

concerns at 780-514-8732 or office.trea@gmail.com. 

 

Tomahawk Board of Directors 

 
 


